Community Partner’s Evaluation of Service-Learning Experience

Agency Name:   Ossining Children’s Center

Please complete this evaluation for the groups that worked with your organization.  Your comments will be considered in preparing the student’s final grade.  Additionally, any suggestions you have for making this program more effective for your organization or other organizations will be very helpful for us to plan future learning experiences for Pace University students.

1) Did the group contact you by e-mail or phone?  If so, how many times in total?

Andrew Pastor, Joseph Falco, John Stadnyk: e-mail, 4 times; phone, at least 3 times

Debra Raffaelli, Denise Alvarez, Renea Murphy: e-mail, 4 times


2) Did the group visit your site?  If so, how many times?  Please comment on attendance, work habits, and professionalism.

Andrew made one visit on behalf of his group and took photographs. He was businesslike, followed my suggestions for photos, and also took initiative to take some interesting shots of his own.

The other group did not visit our site.


3) Do you feel that the students design a web-site as you requested?

Both groups listened carefully to my requests regarding format, pages/sections, etc. and implemented them.


4) Did they show you the web site as it was being developed?

I saw the websites only during the two visits to the class.


5) Which team’s web site did you select?  Why?  Why did you not choose the other team?

We selected the Andrew/Joe/John website for the following reasons:

· More finished, polished, ready to use

· Background color of the Debra/Denise/Renea team website made the text difficult to read

Suggestions for future service learning experiences for Pace students.

1.) I realize the teams had to be formed based on compatibility of their schedules, but I wonder if there might be a way to make sure that students with more technical expertise are distributed more evenly among the teams. The Andrew/Joe/John team clearly all had much more technical expertise than the members of the Debra/Denise/Renea team.

2.) I don’t know how much coaching the students were given regarding handling an elusive client (me) who is very busy, difficult to get a hold of, for whom the website is not top priority. The Andrew/Joe/John team were more aggressive about trying to reach me, which I really appreciated. Having been socialized as a female in this culture, I suspect that the Debra/Denise/Renea team may have felt they didn’t want to “bother” me, when – in fact – in this kind of situation, this client needs the “consultant” to bother her. (Their hesitancy to demand my attention may have been compounded by lack of confidence in their computer skills.) The assertiveness to demand a busy client or boss’s attention/time/focus is an important career skill that many young people (especially females) need support and coaching to develop.

